
eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of September 6, 2011
Item Name E-mail Street Neighborhood City St Zip Comment Received
18. (11-0897) Request City Manager to 
utilize the projected Ending Fund 
Balance in the Uplands Oil Fund in the 
following manner: 1) Maintain a $2 
million fund balance in the Uplands Oil 
Fund, which is twice the amount that the 
Gas Department Manager has stated is 
a prudent reserve balance; 2) Utilize $12 
million in funds to restore cuts in the 
City's General Fund in FY 12: a) Police 
Department: $6.2 million . Restore 14 
police officers from Patrol Divisions - 
$1,654,968 . Restore positions to Gang 
Enforcement Detail Team - $517,924 . 
Restore Violent Crimes Detail positions - 
$271,867 . Restore positions in 
Homeland Security Section - $579,884 . 
Chief's priorities for additional 
restorations - $3,175,357 b) Fire 
Department: $4.3 million . Maintain four-
person staffing on engines - $3,243,198 . 
Restore engine at Station 18 - $262,388 
. Restore Rescue 12 - approx. $800,000 
c) Library Services: $750,000 . Maintain 
existing services at Neighborhood 
Libraries - $703,727 . Restore supplies, 
services and staffing, including City 
Source - $35,438 d) Parks, Recreation an

Martha Thuente msthuente@hotmail.com 9th District, 
Steven Neal

Long 
Beach

CA 90805 Please vote NO on this 
item.    These funds are 
ONE TIME REVENUES.  
The proposal is to spend 
these monies on ON-
GOING EXPENSES.  Using 
the money in that manner 
will only prolong the 
problem.      The only 
acceptable use for these 
funds in regard to public 
safety would be to pay for a 
Police Academy.      The 
appropriate expenditure of 
the money in question is to 
direct it to the infrastructure 
needs of our city? i.e. 
patching potholes? etc.        
PLEASE VOTE NO ON 
#18! 

 9/6/2011
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following manner: 1) Maintain a $2 
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Fund, which is twice the amount that the 
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million in funds to restore cuts in the 
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police officers from Patrol Divisions - 
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Enforcement Detail Team - $517,924 . 
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$271,867 . Restore positions in 
Homeland Security Section - $579,884 . 
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Department: $4.3 million . Maintain four-
person staffing on engines - $3,243,198 . 
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services and staffing, including City 
Source - $35,438 d) Parks, Recreation an

Laurie Angel casadcl@charter.net 8th District, Rae 
Gabelich

Long 
Beach

CA 90805 The most important core 
service a city provides is to 
keep its residents safe. 
Reducing basic safety 
services is the very last 
thing that should be 
considered as the city looks 
at reducing budgets. It is 
clear there are funds to 
mitigate these basic and 
core city services.  It is your 
responsibility to mitigate 
serious budget reductions 
that will directly impact the 
safey of the citizens. These 
cuts spell disaster as the 
state will dump prisoners 
and mentally ill onto our city 
streets. 

9/6/2011
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16. (11-0896) Recommendation to 
receive and approve the following new 
Commission/Board/Committee 
appointments to Non-Charter 
Commissions.

Philip  Barlow philipabarlow@verizon.net 5th District, 
Gerrie Schipske

Long 
Beach

CA 90815 The Municipal golf 
commission is currently 
without members from 
Skylinks and Rec Park 
mens clubs. September of 
2009 I was submitted as a 
replacement for Don 
Lucarelli by the Skylinks 
mens club. The 
replacement for Rec Park 
was submitted by Rec Park 
since the 2010 year. There 
are only 2 members of the 
current Golf commission 
that have not been termed 
out. I respectfully request 
that Sheldon Sommer from 
Recreation Park and Philip 
Barlow from Skylinks 
appointments be authorized 
by the mayors office

 9/5/2011

* Please refer to the City Council Agenda 
for complete text of Agenda Item 
No. R-18.
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